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CALENDAR 
  28 Nov Spring Fair 
 3 Dec Y7 Orientation Day 
 4 Dec Infants’ Assembly 
   9 Dec Presentation Day  

The Principal and staff would like to congratulate the following children who received Awards at  
our  Primary Assembly on Friday,  20 November 2015. 
Year 2/3 Gadhu Sebastian English, Aiden Roberts, Amadora Babidge, Clancy Ballard 
Year 3/4 Bidhu Harry Huddleston, Ella Marshall 
Year 4/5 Wayalad Danika Myers, Heidi Osgood, Will Callaghan, Lily Wilson-Starr 
Year 5/6 Murrar Jonathan Harkins–McMahon, Tyler Franks, Tamzin McCue,  
    Antonette Musumeci, Jake Puglisi 

HONOUR CARDS 
2 CARDS Elliot Ferguson 
1 CARD Claire Callaghan 
  Olivia Hay 
  Graciella Puglisi  

Many thanks to those parents 
and friends who participated in 
our Community Consultation last 
Wednesday.  It was wonderful to 
have the opportunity to discuss 
plans for our school with so many 
of you, and to receive your  
feedback on our current and  
future initiatives. There were some 
wonderful ideas and suggestions 
shared too which will all be  
considered in the next step of our 
planning. Consultative decision 
making is an important process in 
our school planning and  
evaluation cycle and we look 
forward to sharing some of our 
revised plans at our next P & C 
Meet ing on Wednesday,  
2 December 2015.  
Our classes have been working 
hard to complete some very  
impressive artworks that will be for 
sale by auction at the spring fair. 
Have a look at the Auction Item 
sheet and don’t forget to place 
your bid on the clipboards with 
each artwork throughout the 
day!  

Leah Martin 

‘SPRING FAIR’ 
IS ON THIS SATURDAY, 

28 NOVEMBER 

Jarvis Malin from Kindergarten is 
being recognised as a quiet 
achiever who is friendly &  
responsible. Congratulations Jarvis 
& family. Jarvis and his friend Barra 
visited Miss Martin and were excited 
to talk about all the fun and  
exciting things they love about  
being in Kindergarten. They were 
keen to show how they could tell 
the time and both love reading. 
Jarvis thinks the best thing about 
our school is playing with his mates 
in our beautiful playground and 
around the big tree. He is really 
looking forward to becoming an 
archaeologist so he can see if there 
are any T-Rex bones in Bermagui. I 
can’t wait to hear all about the  
results in the future! Keep it up  
Jarvis! 

CANTEEN ROSTER 
Wed  25.11 Rebecca Norman 
Fri   27.11 Joy Brady 

Research 3 types of water craft 

LATE ARRIVALS 
All students who arrive late to 

school must report to the Office 
for a late note before going to 

class.  

LIBRARY NEWS 
Thank you to everyone who has  
supported the Library this year. 
We held a very successful Book Fair in 
Term 3. A huge thank you to Peta 
Shaw who has single headedly  
covered the books purchased at the 
Book Fair. We have also updated to 
a new software system in the Library. 
This system is much easier to use and 
it allows students & teachers to 
check and reserve books online. 
Thanks to Cathy Stark and Natalie 
Willoughby for all their help with the  
implementation. The end of the year 
is fast approaching and all  
outstanding Library books are due 
back during weeks 9 & 10: We like to 
check and repair books in readiness 
for the new school year. Regardless 
of how overdue your book is, we  
welcome it back to the Library  
without penalty.      

Jill Gorman 

CANTEEN 
Thank you to Lyndelle Robson 

and Nady Kraljevic for  
purchasing cheese & butter at 

The Heritage Centre Bega. 



SPRING FAIR—RIDE ALL DAY PASS 
Saturday, 28 November 10am-2pm 

Ride all day for just $20 (pre-purchased) 
(Tickets can also be purchased on the day for $25) 

  
I  _______________________________________________  would like ___________________ 
   (ticket purchaser)              (number of tickets) 

  
“Ride all day pass” tickets at $20 each — Total amount $_________________. 
  
Ticket Names: _________________________  _________________________ 

   _________________________  _________________________ 
  
Enclosed is cheque / cash (please circle) for  $_____________ (cheques payable to Bermagui Public School P&C) 

Payment can also be made by direct deposit Account Name: Bermagui Public School P&C.  

BSB No: 062652 Account No: 10025234 

*  Tickets refundable if Fair is cancelled due to extreme weather 



Community Announcements 
Gymnastics & Trampolining  Finishes for Term 4 on Wed 2/12. Commences for Term 1 on Mon 1/2/16. Enquiries to Ros 64934264 
Summer Holiday Junior Tennis Clinics 7-8/1 in Narooma. $80 for 2 days. 5yrs & up. Fun games, improve fitness & gross motor skills. 
For info & bookings contact Richard 0414 753 941 or rsellick@bigpond.com 
Bega Autism Lab 2016 Computer Club for kids with high functioning Autism/Asperger's.  At the Bega Library starting 19/1, 3.30-5.30pm. 
For bookings contact Monika on 0404 798 368 or monika  ryanbega@gmail.com for more info  http://thelab.org.au 
Kids Christmas Disco 12/12 at Bermagui Country Club. 6-8pm.  $5 per child. All proceeds go towards Tabitha Team Super C’s & Bermagui 
Public School 

P&C NEWS 
Spring Fair Auction 

11.30am (after Gym Displays) 
 

Some of the Items for the Auction 
 

1. Vintage ladies classic 7 speed reid bike mint 
green colour limited edition. Value $300.00 

 Donated by Fran & Michael at Bermagui Cellars 
2. Bosch 3.6 Lithium Cordless Screwdriver 
 Donated by Mitre 10 Bega 
3. 2 Nights Accommodation in Pool side family room 

(4 people) 
 Donated by Sapphire Waters Motor Inn Merimbula 
4. Round Golf for 4 people plus 2 carts 
 Donated by Bermagui Country Club 
5. Geelong Football Club signed 2015 print 
6. Floor Mat 
7. 2 Nights Accommodation in 2 bedroom villa 

(sleeps up to 6 people) includes canoe & pedal 
cart hire 

 Donated by Big4 Wallaga Lake Holiday Park 
 
 
 PLUS MANY MORE! 

P & C NEWS 
 

UNIFORM ORDER 
The next uniform order will go in this Friday, 27 November so 
have your order forms into the office by the end of school 
on that day. This order may be back before school ends this 
year but will definitely be ready for you when we get back 
to school in 2016. 

 

SPRING FAIR 
Remember to get your all day ride pass this week for $20 to 
save you money. You can purchase a ride pass for $25 or 
individual ride tickets for $5 each on the day. We will refund 
pre-purchased tickets in the event of the fair being can-
celled or if your child gets sick and can’t make the fair. 
If you have any books you would like to donate to the book 
stall, please bring them in to the office before Wednesday 
so they can be sorted. 
 

HELP FOR SPRING FAIR 
We would also greatly appreciate any donations of eggs as 
we will be selling egg and bacon rolls as part of the P&C 
BBQ. You can drop those into the office or canteen too. 
Thank you to all those who have already put your name 
down to volunteer for an hour or so on the day. You can still 
text Kirsty on 0427141150 to get your place on the roster.  
We greatly appreciate our wonderful school community 
who give their time so generously and skills to help make this 
such a fun day for our kids. We are looking forward to this 
Saturday!! 

2 BBQ Sausages 
2 Slices of Bread 

1 Paddle Pop 
1 Popper Juice 

 
 

$4.50 

1 BBQ Sausage 
1 Slice of Bread 
1 Paddle Pop 

1 Popper Juice 
 
 

$3.50 

NAME………………………………..…………..…CLASS…………………………..….. Sauce: Y / N 
 

NAME…………………………………..………..…CLASS…………………………..….. Sauce: Y / N 
 

Please circle your order. 
PLEASE RETURN ORDER FORMS TO CANTEEN BEFORE FRIDAY, 4 DECEMBER 

CANTEEN WILL ALSO RUN AS NROMAL 

MONDAY, 7 DECEMBER 2015 

MENU MENU 


